The Columbia River Gorge Commission
has proposed amendments to the
National Scenic Area Management Plan

which may impact the value and
your property and future development

your community.

COMMENTS DUE
JUNE 30, 2020

"Learn.more at p://www.gorgecommission.org/management-plan/gorge2020
/Para ébtener informacion en espafiol, visite: https://bitly.com/3haxSa4
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Proposed Amendments include:

e Changes to land use regulations for
private properties and public lands that
may restrict future uses

o Changes to regulations that protect
Scenic, Natural, Cultural and Recreation
resources

o Limiting future expansion of Urban Area
boundaries to a cumulative maximum of
1% or 20 acres, whichever is less

e Adding a new Climate Change chapter

e Revisions to the Economic chapter

o (Changes to public recreation
opportunities and protections

Approved changes will become federal law.
Please follow the link on the front of this
postcard or contact the Gorge Commission
at 509-493-3323 to learn more and share
any comments or concerns. Final comments
are due June 30, 2020.




